
james


From: james


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 10:57 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Dorian


Director Roberts, I implore you to make every effort to learn the identity of the individual(s) who directed


some NOAA employee to issue an official rebuke to the Birmingham NWS office for its tweet correcting the


President's erroneous claims concerning the potential impacts of Dorian. At the time the President tweeted


his cautionary remarks it was firmly established in the weather forecasting community that the likelihood of


Alabama's experiencing any significant impacts from Dorian was virtually zero, quite the opposite of the


President's representations.


A concerned citizen, James Wilson.



	Dorian

